Important Information for Australian citizens
Dear Australian visitors!
Thank you for your interest in visiting the Russian Federation and welcome to the Information of the Visa Section of the Embassy of the Russian Federation in Dhaka. We strongly recommend to read the following information on the application procedure in order to enable to apply for your visa as efficiently as possible.

Effective June 15, 2012 a new visa application form (two sides form) has been put into effect for the Australian citizens applying for Russian visas in Bangladesh. The new form is implemented on the basis of reciprocity with the Australia side and replaces the previous standard application form. It is available for download from the right menu of the web-page. The standard application form will not be accepted after June 15, 2012. Moreover, the Australian State employees and business visitors should draw up biographic inquiry in Russian.

Please follow the above requirements when submitting your papers. Otherwise the documents will be returned unprocessed.
